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August 16, 2022 

Hon. Scott S. Harris, Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
Office of the Clerk 
One First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20543-0001 

Re: Baldea v. City of New York License Division of the NYPD, 
Docket No. 14-2843— I 5  

Dear Mr. Harris: 

By letter dated August 1, 2022, the Court directed this office to file a response to the 
petition for a writ of certiorari in the above case by August 31, 2022. I am respectfully requesting 
a 45-day extension of time to file this office's response. 

I am not a member of the Supreme Court Bar. I acknowledge that a member of the 
Court's Bar must file the brief in response to the petition for certiorari. Nonetheless, as the 
attorney responsible for handling this case in the New York appellate courts, I would be 
responsible for a large portion of the drafting of any response. 

I am requesting this extension due to the press of work. I presently have briefs due on 
August 23, September 6, September 8 and September 21, which will prevent me from 
immediately beginning work on this case. Accordingly, I am submitting this request for an 
extension of time of 45 days, up to and including October 17, 2022, to file the City's response. 

Simultaneous with the mailing of this letter to the Court, I am mailing a copy of this letter 
to the pro se petitioner, Jimmy Baldea, at 2905 160th  Street, Flushing, NY 11358, the address 
noted on the petition. 

RECEIVED 

AUG 1 8 2022 
OFFICE OF THE CLERK 
SUPREME COURT, U.S. 



Sincerely, 

Tahirih M. Sadrie 

Thank you very much for your consideration. 

cc: Jimmy Baldea 
2905 160th  Street 
Flushing, NY 11358 
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